
From: Köndgen, Bianca <bianca.koendgen@fau.de> 
Date: 2016-09-23 9:53 GMT+03:00 
Subject: Erasmus Staff week KA107 : Cooperating with the Near and Middle East - 
preliminary Information - Last Call 
To:  
 
 
Dear partners 
  
I would like to remind you that from 5th to 9th December 2017, we will offer an Erasmus Staff week for 
administrative staff focusing on best-practise of international co-operation with the Near and Middle East. 
  
https://www.fau.eu/international/employee-mobility/non-teaching-employee-exchange/ 
  
Since in Germany, FAU is an important hub for this region, we are planning to offer workshops and 
sessions on the following: 
  
·  presentations and workshops: organising student exchanges with universities in the Near + Middle East 
·  strategic internationalisation 
·  implementing degree programmes (Near Eastern Studies, Islamic Studies, Oriental Studies) 
·  intercultural training on the Arabic world with country workshops (Jordan, Lebanon and others planned) 
·  best practice workshop on ERASMUS+ KA107 implementation 
·    guided tour of Erlangen and Nürnberg 

·         (optional  visit to the famous Nürnberg Christmas Market onwards 

·  meetings with students and staff 
  
  
The programme will be offered by my office in cooperation with 
  

-       Department of Political Sciences, Chair of Politics and Society of the Near East 

-       Department of Islamic Religious Studies, 

-       Department of Oriental Studies, Chair of Oriental Philology + Islam Science 

-        Language Center 

-       Erlangen Centre for Islam and Law in Europe (EZIRE) 

-       Department of Geography 

  
A provisional programme will be available in the middle of October. 
  
https://www.fau.eu/files/2015/11/FAU_Flyer_Staff_Week_November_2016.pdf 
  
Please note that we can only accept administrative staff involved in international issues, preferably those 
who are also involved in student + staff exchanges with this geographic region. 
  

https://www.fau.eu/international/employee-mobility/non-teaching-employee-exchange/
https://www.fau.eu/files/2015/11/FAU_Flyer_Staff_Week_November_2016.pdf


We will accept 10 European staff and host 6 people from our partner universities in the region (Jordan, 
Lebanon, Morocco, Egypt). 
  
Application deadline is 24th September 2016. 
  
  
Mit freundlichen Grüßen / Regards / Sincères Salutations / Saludos cordiales / Saluti Cordiali / 
Z powazaniem /   此致 / Se srdecnym pozdravem / Üdvözlettel /  Parhain terveisin / 
Met vriendelijke groeten / Med vänliga hälsningar / Selamlar / Cordiais saudações/  
 με φιλικούς χαιρετισμούς / הכרבו םולש  / с уважением / 드림/  / صة خال ي ال يات ح  ت
  
Bianca Köndgen, M.A. 
Deputy Head, ERASMUS Institutional Co-ordinator 
Referat für Internationale Angelegenheiten (RIA) 
Central Office for International Affairs 
Friedrich-Alexander-Universität Erlangen-Nürnberg 
Postanschrift: Schlossplatz 4, 91054 Erlangen, Germany 
Tel: +49-(0)9131-85-65166   , Fax: - 65162 
bianca.koendgen@fau.de 
  
Besucher / Visitors: 
NEU: Helmstr. 1 ( Bitte NUR Eingang A Ecke über Einhornstrasse) , R. 1.015 
  
Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/fau.international 
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